
Rural Americans United reported via email Fri, 15 Nov 2024 

To: PDC Support 

Pardon the delayed response. Our directors, accountant, and attorney have reviewed the complaint 
but feel we lack sufficient knowledge to determine whether additional reporting is required. 
Additionally, if we understand it correctly, the complaint references an incomplete accounting of 
the relationship between Rural Americans United and Rural Americans United Education 
Foundation on a C1 filing. 

We are committed to adhering to all rules, regulations, and conventions regarding the reporting and 
accounting of our organizational activities. Therefore, we kindly request assistance in 
understanding what steps we need to take to address any potential issues. Thank you. 

Much success, 

Doug 

Doug White 

All Politics is Local  

Director, Rural Americans United 


